
 

                                                                                

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Downholland Haskayne CE Primary 
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School 

 

 

 
Christmas Events 

 Tuesday 13th December – Children’s 
Performance. Costumes will be provided 
by the school. Narrators will need to 
wear a Christmas Jumper. Children 
need to be back at school at 5pm. 
Whilst they are getting ready we will be 
selling hot dogs and raffle tickets. The 
production is about 40min and will 
start at 5.30pm. 

 Wednesday 14th December – Christmas 
Dinner. There will be no alternative 
school meal. 

 Thursday 15th December – Christmas 
Disco. The children can come to school 
in their party/disco clothes. The disco 
will be in the afternoon. Normal school 
finish time 3.15pm. Donation towards 
school funds welcome. 

 Friday 16th December – school finishes 
at 1pm for the holidays. 

 

What a fun week! 
 

 

Please keep an eye out for 
 

 
In order for us to safeguard our children, 
if your child is going to be absent from 
school, for whatever reason, you must 
contact the school by phone or email by 
9.30am for each day they are going to 
be absent. Thank you. 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
 

13th December – Christmas Performance  
14th December – Christmas Dinner.  
15th December – Christmas Disco 
 
School closes for the Christmas Holidays at 
1pm on Friday 16th December. 
There will be no after school care available 
on this day 
 

19th December – 3th January 2023 
 School Holidays 

Back to school on Wednesday 4th January 
2023 

 

The table top sale will be held after 
school on Wednesday 14th December 
Please hand all your donations to the 
school office on Monday. 
Thank you 

The children and staff have worked hard 
to give our Governors a special welcome 
this morning. This included showing their 
books and our newly decorated school 
and finishing with a private performance 
of some Christmas songs to thank them 
for their voluntary service to school. 

There are no after school clubs 
next week and no after school 
care available on Tuesday. 


